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16™ September 1998

Ms Mary McKeon
General Manager
Great Southern Hotel
Eyre Square

Galway

Re: 23" Sir Peter Freyer Dinner

Dear Mary J

I would like to thank you very sincerely and particularly the chef Adrian for making this
the best Sir Peter Freyer in twenty-three years. The meal was superb, beautifully

presented and balanced. It was a wonderful experience and was served without any
fuss. T would like to thank you and all your staff who were invelved. T realise that this

takes a lot of planning and hard work.

Thank you very sincerely.

Yours sincerely
ol m"\g é’

H E Given
Professor of Surgery
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